
Call Out for May 13, 2022 

This is Richard Dennis, Superintendent of Elmore County Public Schools.   
 
We are down to the last week of school and will conclude final exams this next week on 

Friday.  Please, make sure you aware of the necessary schedules that you student’s school will 
follow over the last few days as exams are given.  Any make-up assignments and/or make-up 
exams should be schedule with each school’s administration for May 23. 

 
 We will also conduct the remaining Elmore County graduation exercises next week with 

SEHS on Monday night; WHS on Tuesday night; ECHS on Thursday night and HHS on Friday 
night.  Each of these ceremonies will be held at each school’s current football stadium on the 
perspective day at 7:00PM.  We wish the Class of 2022 the very best as they move to the next 
phases of their lives. 

 
 We would like to congratulate the Elmore County High School softball team for 

reaching the State Softball Tournament and the Holtville High School baseball team for making 
it to the final round.  We wish them the best as each competes for a 5-A State Championship! 

 
If you would prefer to get my weekly call outs and other system-wide communications 

texted to you through Remind, visit the Elmore County Public Schools website and follow the 
registration process. 

We appreciate your support and have a great weekend! 
 
Every Student Empowered, Every Student Succeeds. 
 
Richard Dennis 
 
 


